
 

Request to Establish Public Hearing 

The Metro San Fernando Valley Governance Council is requested to establish a public 
hearing on Wednesday, February 7, 2007, at 6:30pm in the Marvin Braude Constituent 
Center.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive input from the public on proposed route 
and service changes to be implemented in June 2007, in conjunction with the second 
phase of Metro Connections.   

Publish Service Change Proposals 

A Notice of Public Hearing will be published in the Los Angeles Times and other local 
newspapers on Sunday, December 31, 2006 and maps of the proposed changes and 
public hearing notice will be posted on the Metro Intranet web site.   Route and schedule 
changes will be considered on the following lines 

• Lines 90 (L. A.- Sunland-Sylmar-Olive View Hospital) 
• Line 92 (L. A.-Glendale-Burbank-San Fernando via Glenoaks) 
• Line 169 (Saticoy St.-Sunland Blvd.) 
• Route 183 **(Magnolia Avenue – Colorado St. Glendale - Metrolink Sta.) 
• And other lines to be determined. 

**Note: Branch of Line 234 

Approve Finding of Public Hearing 

At the conclusion of the public notification and public comment periods, the Governance 
Council will be requested to approve the findings of Public hearing at its regular 
scheduled meeting on Wednesday, March 7, 2007. 

 Date October 23, 2006 

 To Kymberleigh Richards 
Chair, Metro SFV Governance Council 
 

 THRU Richard Hunt General Manager 
Metro SFV Service Sector 

 From Michael Brewer 
Service Development Manager 
Metro SFV Service Sector 
 

 Subject Request to Establish Public Hearing Date for 
Metro San Fernando Valley Route  and 
Schedule Changes -  June 2007 



 

 


